Jdeffrey J. Mantes
Comirissioner of Public Works

. James P. Purko
Department of Public Works Diractor of Operations

September 20, 2004

Verizon Wireless
1515 Wocodfield Road
Schaumberg, IL 80173

Altn:  Ms. Tracy Nolan, Regional President

Re:  Digital Cellular Telephone Contract
No.C514990121

Dear Ms. Nolan:

The City of Milwaukee appreciates your acceptance to extend the terms and
conditions of the contract referenced above for the time period from September 1, 2004
to October 31, 2004.

We have introduced a file to the Milwaukee Common Council seeking
authorization for the Commissioner of Public Works to enter into a one-year contract with
Verizon Wireless, to expire on August 31, 2005, for the provision of cellular telephone
service. [tis my understanding that we have agreed that this contract would have the
same terms and conditions of the previous contract including the rate structure and the
replacement of cellular telephones and accessories at no cost to the City.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions, please
contact Michael Panlener at 414-286-3266.

Very truly yours,

%tes

Commissioner of Public Works

DRF:ph

c: Derinda Floyd
Michael Paniener
File
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